
Date: 13.09.2023 
Subject: Swarnagowri Vrata and Ganesh Chaturthi. 
Ref No: GPS/Cir/016/2023-24 

 

Dear Parents, (Kindergarten to Grade 10) 
 
 
Please be informed that school and school office remains closed on 
on Monday,18th September 2023 on account of Swarnagowri 
Vrata and Ganesh Chaturthi. 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
Aruna Iyer 
Principal 
Greenfield Public School 
 
 
 


